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Please label all jackets, hats, mittens, gloves and scarf with your person(s) name. This helps us return items to the proper owners. Thank you in advance!
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Happy Valentine’s Day!

Chasing away the winter blues!
2018 has started with lots of fun! We have begun having weekly Wii bowling tournaments. It is fun to watch the gang get their competitive juices flowing. Bob visited us twice in January. The group loves to sing and dance to the songs he plays. We also kept busy with all kinds of creative crafts. The members are always very proud of their creations. Music, sensory activities, academics, exercise groups and many other classes rounded out our month. Phew! We sure were an active bunch!
“Let us always meet each other with smile, for the smile is the beginning of love.           ~Mother Theresa~
Sick members belong at home, well members belong at WAC
A member with a fever should not be sent to day program. A member needs to be fever-free for 24 hours without the use of fever-reducing medication (such as Tylenol, Ibuprofen) before returning to day program. A member who is vomiting/diarrhea should be kept at home until symptoms have resolved for 24 hours and the member is able to keep down food and liquid. Severe cough and cold symptoms (including a hacking cough, a very runny nose, and/or thick, colored nasal drainage): member should stay home, even without a fever. Thank you for your understanding as we try to keep everyone healthy and happy here at the WAC.
February Frolics!
The fun will continue in February! We will have lots of fun  with valentine crafts, learn about some of our past Presidents in honor of President’s Day, take some arm chair vacations to far away places, keep an eye on the happenings at the Olympics, and much more. We will have a Valentine’s Day Party on the 14th. Be ready for some sweet treats!
Until next month, take care,
Lindsey, Chrissy, Tina, Rita, Kristi, Brandi, Tammi, Denette and Sharon
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